
CIRCULAR TO ALL DIVE SHOPS 07/24 
Re: MTA hosting an UW TV crew from Germany  
13th February 2024 
 
  
Dear Dive Shop Operator, 

  
Please be informed that the Marketing Department of the Malta Tourism Authority (MTA) will 

be hosting an UW TV crew from Germany, who need to film in and around the Blue Hole in 

Gozo, including the area around the former Azure Window, on the 6th and 7th March 2024, 

between 0900 – 1500hr on both days only. This filming footage will be used as a promotional 

video on Diving in Gozo by MTA. 
 

In this regard we are requesting your co-operation to refrain from practicing any diving in the 

Blue hole on the mentioned days and times. 

  

Your co-operation to this end is very much appreciated. 
  
Thanks and best regards, 
 

   

Joe Muscat 

Chief Executive Officer 

Gozo Tourism Association 

4 Ta’ Mliet Court 

Gorg Borg Olivier Street 

Victoria VCT 2519 

Gozo 
 


